
 
 

Important Notice 
 
 

PhD candidates who have qualified written entry test are directed to submit the 

consent letter by the supervisor immediately after interview (December 16, 

2020) to the office of Department of Physics, University of the Punjab, Quaid-

i-Azam, Campus, Lahore. Those candidates who will not submit this consent 

letter till December 24 (Thursday) 2020, during office hours would not be 

considered as eligible candidates for the admission in the PhD program. The 

specimen for PhD supervisor consent letter is available on PU website at the link 

http://pu.edu.pk/home/department/55/Department-of-Physics 

 

 
 
Chairman 
Department of Physics 
University of the Punjab 
Lahore 
 
 
  

http://pu.edu.pk/home/department/55/Department-of-Physics


 
 
 
 
 

PH.D. SUPERVISOR CONSENT LETTER 
 
 
 
 This is to certify that I am willing to supervise Mr./Ms. _______________________with Entry 

test Roll No. __________ Fall 2020 for Ph.D. research work in the Department of Physics, 

University of the Punjab, Lahore.  

 

 

Name of the Supervisor: ________________________________  

 

 

Signature of the Supervisor: _____________________________ 


